

Anthony R. Fanucci **MAYOR**

RECEIVED JAN 0 3 2019

January 2, 2019

TO: Keith Petrosky

FROM: Mayor Anthony R. Fanucci

RE: Reappointments for VDID Board of Directors

Dear Keith:

I hereby reappoint Hernando Perez, and Brian Lankin, to the Vineland Downtown Improvement District Management Corporation Board of Directors with a term effective January 1, 2019, and expiring on December 31, 2021.

Thank you.

Sincerely

Mayor

City Hall

640 E. Wood Street

P.O. Box 1508

Vineland, New Jersey 08362

Office: (856) 794-4011 • Cell: (609) 501-0286 • Fax: (856) 405-4600 • E-mail: afanucci@vinelandcity.org